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Danielle Fortin

From: Kym Bourdin

Sent: October-09-18 4:42 PM

To: Danielle Fortin

Subject: RE: Fall Street sweeping

Hi Danielle,  

 

Do you have the latest sweep schedule? Thanks, Kym  

 

From: Danielle Fortin  

Sent: Monday, October 01, 2018 12:38 PM 

To: Bonnie Mancinelli <BMANCINE@regina.ca> 

Cc: Kym Bourdin <KBOURDIN@regina.ca>; Tyler Bien <TBIEN@regina.ca> 

Subject: RE: Fall Street sweeping 

 

Thanks Bonnie! 

 

On a day like today we would continue to sweep as it is just moisture but as soon as we start to accumulate snow and 

the temperatures drop more than -3°C we would call the sweep for that day. 

 

Danielle 

 

From: Bonnie Mancinelli  

Sent: October-01-18 11:48 AM 

To: Danielle Fortin <DFORTIN@regina.ca> 

Cc: Kym Bourdin <KBOURDIN@regina.ca>; Tyler Bien <TBIEN@regina.ca> 

Subject: RE: Fall Street sweeping 

 

Hey Danielle… my colleague Kym Bourdin is working on Fall Street Sweeping this year. I’ve shared the PSA with 

her for review.  

 

I was asked this morning – do we still street sweep if there is snow?  

 

Thanks. 

Bonnie 

 

From: Danielle Fortin  

Sent: October-01-18 11:33 AM 

To: Bonnie Mancinelli <BMANCINE@regina.ca>; Tyler Bien <TBIEN@regina.ca> 

Subject: RE: Fall Street sweeping 

 

I found last year’s PSA and I have attached it to this email with the necessary changes. 

 

From: Danielle Fortin  

Sent: October-01-18 11:29 AM 
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To: Bonnie Mancinelli <BMANCINE@regina.ca>; Tyler Bien <TBIEN@regina.ca> 

Subject: RE: Fall Street sweeping 

 

Hi Bonnie, 

 

I would like confirm that Oct. 17  thru Oct. 30 will be the Fall Sweep this year.  Please feel free to contact me if you have 

any questions! ☺  

 

Thanks! 

 

Danielle 

 

From: Bonnie Mancinelli  

Sent: September-11-18 2:11 PM 

To: Danielle Fortin <DFORTIN@regina.ca>; Tyler Bien <TBIEN@regina.ca> 

Subject: RE: Fall Street sweeping 

 

Thanks Danielle! 

 

From: Danielle Fortin  

Sent: September-11-18 2:09 PM 

To: Bonnie Mancinelli <BMANCINE@regina.ca>; Tyler Bien <TBIEN@regina.ca> 

Subject: RE: Fall Street sweeping 

 

Hi Bonnie, 

 

We have to confirm with Water and Sewer on the actual dates and  

but if it is a go again it will run from Oct. 17 thru Oct. 30. 

 

I’ll let you know for sure very soon! 

 

Danielle 

 

From: Bonnie Mancinelli  

Sent: September-10-18 5:01 PM 

To: Danielle Fortin <DFORTIN@regina.ca>; Tyler Bien <TBIEN@regina.ca> 

Subject: Fall Street sweeping 

 

Hi… just wondering if there are any tentative dates for fall street sweeping that I can put in the calendar? 

 

Thanks. 

Bonnie 
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